
Mar2024 Public Education Report

CG AUX 070-11-10


The Boat America course was moved to April due to lack of 
students. 


6 Students completed the “Introduction to Basic Coastal 
Navigation” Seminar. The course was well received as were the 
Instructors. All the students located our classes on line. 


What’s not working:  inability to get our PE schedule and course 
descriptions to the boating community. 
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